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Thermax has received an order for two flue-gas desulphurization (FGD) systems worth Rs
545.6 crore.
According to a BSE filing, Thermax Ltd has received an order for Rs 545.6 crore from an
Indian electricity public sector company to install FGD systems for two facilities with 500
megawatts (MW) each in Uttar Pradesh.
The FGD systems will be installed at their plant to reduce SOx emissions and meet air quality
criteria for power plants, according to the company.
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